





Amarillo Continuum of Care
Board Meeting
November 9, 2018
10:30 A.M, Simms Municipal Building

Shyla Dubois opened meeting at 10:30AM.

1. Introductions- Shyla Dubois, FSS called for everyone to introduce themselves.

2. Approval of Minutes from October 12th 2018 meeting- Shyla Dubois, FSS asked for review and approval of last month’s Board meeting minutes. There were no corrections and minutes were unanimously accepted as presented


3. Juliana Kitten, COA introduced the Guest Speaker Chad Wheeler from Open Door, Lubbock
Chad Wheeler gave a presentation on Open Door and how the agency is helping house the homeless using Permanent Supportive Housing. 

4. Update of Subcommittees
· Grant Review- Waiting on grant allocation to start next steps.
· Policy and Procedures – Juliana Kitten sent out weekly meeting request  to subcommittee to meet ,Juliana will work on 1st draft then take it to all to review and should have draft ready by end of January.
· Gap Analysis – Client surveys have been turned in, need more service provider surveys, Link will be sent out again with surveys.
· HMIS- Reports were passed out on Data Quality, The company that created the VAT has send a proposal on training that could take place mid January, working to get it uploaded on the HMIS system. Contact Amy for additional training or questions, Feedback on new assessments, Monthly FAQ’s will  go out starting this month, Quarterly training schedule will be sent out starting the new year.



5. Announcements-
· Susan Barros- DWC has opening in shelter and Meridian Apartments


With no further business or discussion, Juliana Kitten adjourned the meeting at 11:30am




